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October 22, 2024 

 

SANTA FE COUNTY  

IFB NO. 2025-0087-PW/DK 

Chimayo Fire Station - Apparatus Bay Expansion 

ADDENDUM NO. 2 

 

Dear Proponents,  

 

This addendum is issued to reflect the following immediately. It shall be the responsibility of 

interested Bidders to adhere to any changes or revisions to the IFB as identified in this Addendum 

No. 2. This documentation shall become permanent and made part of the departmental files. 

 

Bid opening date has been extended to Tuesday, November 5th  

  

Attachment A: Pre-Bid Agenda 

Attachment B: Sign-In Sheet 

Attachment C: Pictures of the electrical room 

 

 

Question No. 1: Formally request an extension for the submission deadline of the Santa Fe County 

Chimayo Fire Station. 

 

Answer No. 1:  The bid opening date has been extended to Tuesday, November 5th. 

 

Question No. 2: Please provide verification as to how we can get gas & water across the existing 

ceiling to the additions. Reference Note #2 & #3. 

 

Answer No. 2:  Conceal Gas and water lines in existing training room and kitchen through ceiling 

and interstitial space; open areas for installation patch and repair as required. Surface mount gas and 

water lines in existing apparatus ceiling to new apparatus space as located in drawings. 

Responded by Jeremy Alford, R.A., and Ivan Shorty, PM 

 

 

Question No. 3: Please confirm #1 Rip Rap is existing on the back of building or does it need to be 

installed. Drawing C202 states FOR INFORMATION ONLY on the description. 
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Answer No. 3:  Bank stabilization rip rap is existing and sheet is provided for information only. 

Responded by Steve Murrow, P.E., and Rey Durden PM 

 

 

Please add this Addendum No. 2 to the original proposal documents and refer to proposal documents, 

hereto as such.  This and all subsequent addenda will become part of any resulting contract documents 

and have effects as if original issued. All other unaffected sections will have their original 

interpretation and remain in full force and effect.  Responders are reminded that any questions or need 

for clarification must be addressed to Dani Koussa, Procurement Specialist Senior at 

dkoussa@santafecountynm.gov.   

mailto:dkoussa@santafecountynm.gov

